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I would like to say a big thank you to Mr and Mrs Watson and Mrs Hill and Brandon for 
giving up their time to grit the front entrance last Thursday, it was much appreciated!  I 
very much hope that we have seen the last of the snow. 
  
Congratulations to Mrs Warden and the kitchen team who had an unannounced drop in 
from the Environmental Health Inspector.  I am delighted to say that the team were 

again awarded 5 stars (the maximum amount) for cleanliness and hygiene.  
Brilliant! 
 

World Book Day 

 
 

We were so impressed, that despite the snow everyone made such an effort for World 
Book Day, either dressed in their pyjamas or as a favourite book character.  The 
children spent the day listening to and sharing stories with each other as well as 

working on book related tasks.  The book fair raised a whopping £1,112.38 for the 
school as we received a percentage back on every book that was bought.  Each class has 
been given £100 to spend on books for their classroom and the rest will be spent on 
replenishing the Infant and Junior libraries.  Thank you so much! 
 



 

 
 
 

Class Zone 

Last Wednesday, the Kingfishers and the Woodpeckers went back in time to the Stone 
Age! We had such a fun-filled day; hunting mammoths, touching animal skins, 
exploring Stone Age tools and making our own miniature stone circles. We even got to 
hold a piece of a woolly mammoth's tooth! As you can see, everyone put a lot of effort 
into their costumes and really embraced the theme of the day.   

 



 

Thank you Portals to the Past for visiting us! 

 

 
 

 

From the Office 
 
Holiday Technology Camp 

There is an Easter Holidays Technology Camp at Northmead School on Tuesday 3rd and 

Wednesday 4th April.  For further details please see the attached flyer. 

Guildford Children’s Centre Fun Day 
 
Guildford Children’s Centre are holding a Fun Day on 12th April.  For further details 
please see the attached flyer. 
  
Dance Workshops 
Synergy Dance are holding dance workshops over the Easter period.  For further details 
please see the attached flyer. 

Second Hand Uniform 

The PSA runs a second hand uniform service (prices are on the website under 
Parent/Carer Information/Uniform).  If you would like to purchase any second hand 
uniform please email uniform@burpham.surrey.sch.uk with your requirements and a 
volunteer will contact you back.  Please note the uniform service is only available during 
term time so any requirements for summer uniform should be placed either before or 
after the Easter holidays. 
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